
 

 

Scooters and Bikes 

21 - 25 September 2020 

 

Archibald No Car Week presents the ideal opportunity to try to re-introduce bikes and scooters into school. 

So that social distancing and safety can be maintained please follow the protocols below for storage. 

 

 Year 1: Current Bike Storage using the shelter nearest the outdoor classroom only 

Entry into bike storage 8.50am – 1 parent at a time 

 

 Year 2: Current Bike Storage using the shelter nearest the car park only 

Entry into bike storage 8.40am – 1 parent at a time 

 

 

 Reception: Space dedicated to the side of Orange Zone (this is where the children enter school – the 

white shelter) 

 

 Year 4: Dedicated space below Class 9 windows 

 

 Year 3: Dedicated space on the grass by the adventure playground 

 

 

 Nursery: Dedicated space outside of the nursery gates 

 

Finally, there should be no bikes or scooters used on the school premises at all. You are asked to walk and push 
once on the school yard until you leave the premises. 

 

We will review how this works during the week and hopefully continue this going forwards. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Mrs Turner 


